Service Times Change

Bottom Line

e To create easy to remember options and to set our campuses up for a great re-
opening, we are changing our weekend service times. We will provide options on our
CedarCreek Platform, Facebook and YouTube at 5:00 and 7:00 on Saturday and 9:00,
11:00 and 1:00 on Sunday.

¢ When we re-open our physical locations, we will start with the 5:00 on Saturday (other
than Oregon) as well as 9:00 and 11:00 on Sunday. We will continue to stream online
the 7:00 on Saturday and the odd hour playback will start at 1:00 on Sunday.

Goals
¢ We want to provide service times that are easy to remember and pass on in
conversation.
We want to provide time between services for cleaning.
We want to provide great options online because we believe that is where a majority of
people will engage with our weekend service.

Broad FAQ's
¢ How will we communicate this?
o A communication plan is included in the Roll-Out Doc.
e Will all campuses be making this switch?
o The only exception will be the Oregon campus. They will not have a Saturday
evening option.
¢ What if a campus needs more service time options?
o Campus growth will drive the addition of more service times. At this point, we
are seeing other churches opening with significantly less numbers than what
they were serving before Covid19.



